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College Monday:  
Wear your college gear! 
 

 

http://beverlyhighlights.com/ 
 
Fridays are Norman Pride Days! 
Wear your ORANGE and BLACK! 
Go Normans! 

 
If you DO NOT have a 2017-2018 BHHS parking  
permit, you CANNOT park anywhere on campus.  
NO exceptions! 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
After-school Tutoring 
Link: https://www.bhhslibrary.com/tutoring 
Instructions:  Go to bhhslibrary.com (or click on the LIBRARY link from the school's webpage, bhhs.bhusd.org), then click on CALENDARS on the 
top menu and choose TUTORING from the dropdown menu. 
 
Post-Secondary Options for Students with Learning Disabilities. Thursday, December 7, 2017, 4:00 p.m. in the Jon Cherney Hall 
Students and parents, come listen to guest speaker Rachel Masson from Beacon College as she discusses programs available for students with 
learning disabilities. Programs of support range per campus and as a family it can be incredibly helpful to begin searching for the right support 
program early! Explore college options! Beacon College is a private, nonprofit college in Florida awarding bachelor’s degrees exclusively to 
students with dyslexia, ADHD or other specific learning disabilities. 
 
The Beverly Hills Unified School District publishes employment ads for the community as a public service but does not vette nor endorse 
the employers or the nature of the work listed herein, nor is the District responsible or liable for any action or matter that results from 
any contact with or employment by any employer advertised herein.” 
 

BHHS Alum Offering Fashion Assistant Part-Time Job and Unpaid Internship Positions (NEW 10/31):  Responsible and 
motivated students interested in fashion should apply for potential positions with a business in Westwood. The owner is a BHHS 
Alum 2005.   The positions (1 -2 days per week for a few hours) will include helping style for photoshoots, organizing inventory,  

SCHEDULE FOR THE WEEK 
 
Monday: Regular Schedule 
Tuesday: Regular Schedule  
Wednesday: Regular Schedule  
Thursday: Early Release Schedule  
Friday: Regular Schedule 
 

Attention All Students  
Parking On Campus!!! 

 
 You must park in your assigned spot. PROHIBITED AREAS:  

- Visitor and Staff Lots 
- Reserved spaces:  
LOT B 1-5 
LOT C 223-228 
LOT PE 260-270 and 273-277 
 

 You must have your permit visible and posted in the REAR 
VIEW mirror (not flipped over nor behind another permit) 

 
 DID SOMEONE PARK IN YOUR SPOT? 

Report it to Campus Security or by email to 
mbuckley@bhusd.org When you report this, be sure to 
IDENTIFY the car in your spot (make, model, color) and the 
BHHS parking pass number (if it has one). 

 
STUDENTS WITH PARKING PERMITS:  
NOTICE: You may NOT go to your cars during school hours. 

 PLAN AHEAD – USE YOUR LOCKER 
 Parking lot doors will be locked at the start of period 2. 
 If you are in the lot or go to your car, you could receive a 1-day 

suspension. 
 Seniors who go to their cars will lose participation privileges in 

senior activities. 
 You may be subject to a ticket/fine if you violate any of the 

above rules! 
 You may not move your car from lot to lot during school time 

(7:00 a.m. – 3:00 p.m.) 

http://beverlyhighlights.com/
https://www.bhhslibrary.com/tutoring
mailto:mbuckley@bhusd.org


holiday boutiques, and other daily tasks.  Please email your resume to candycoutureusa@gmail.com and note "BHHS Student" 
in the subject line.  If you are selected for an interview, you can explore whether the available position will be offered to you as an 
unpaid internship (in which case you would need to enroll in Work Experience which meets 1 day at lunch per week) or paid 
(minimum wage).  Contact Cindy Dubin at cdubin@bhusd.org with questions.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Bill Nye, Science Guy at the Saban Theater on Sunday, Nov 26, at the Saban Theater. Free for Beverly High students but students must sign up 
with Ms. Garratt in V-21.  Seats are filling up. 

 
Amazing Career Experience with the LA Galaxy - Sports World Enthusiasts note new date – Join us in the Jon Cherney auditorium on 
Wednesday, November 1 at lunch to hear from members of the LA Galaxy business team speak about their various career paths and current 
work in the world of sports. This will be the first in a unique career exploration experience designed by the LA Galaxy for Beverly High students, 
which will include both additional visits to our campus as well as opportunities for selected students to visit the offices of the LA Galaxy in the 
spring of 2018. Contact Cindy Dubin at cdubin@bhusd.org with questions. 
 
 
Peer Tutoring is Open for Business in October: Starting Tuesday, October 3rd, students looking for help with homework or an upcoming quiz 
or test are welcome to come at lunch to the College and Career Center (Room 290) where we will have student tutors for one on one or small 
group assistance. Tutoring is on a first come, first serve basis, and help in any particular academic area will depend on the tutors who volunteer to 
work that week. Students interested in a certain discipline for which there isn’t a tutor present, can discuss that issue in person on Tuesdays with 
the Peer Tutor Student Coordinator, Paris Rosen, so she can look into the possibility of finding a tutor for that certain level or subject for the 
following week. General questions can be directed to Cindy Dubin at cdubin@bhusd.org.  
 
9th/10th Grade College Guidance Night 
How can you not only plan but prepare for college admissions? How can you carve a path that will allow you to explore interests and academics 
throughout high school and ultimately college? Come listen to our keynote speaker as we discuss not only the college admission process, but how 
you can be the driver of that process! 9th and 10th grade students and parents are highly encouraged to attend this event. Join us, Tuesday, 
November 7, 2017 at 6:30 p.m. in the Salter Theater for your college guidance night. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Hello, BHHS Parents!! Thank you for making the PTSA staff Thanksgiving luncheon so successful! Please click here to sign up for shifts and 
to bring items on Monday, November 16, 2017.Any questions, please contact: Mallory 310-367-8247 or Malgreg@sbcglobal.net 
 
BHHS PTSA BOOK SALON - A GENTLEMAN IN MOSCOW Monday, November 6th at 6:30PM Bestselling author AMOR TOWLES discusses his 
New York Times bestseller A Gentleman in Moscow 
 
Moderated by our own Julie Goler. Light dinner. $50 
The Mark 9320 W. Pico Blvd. 
Admission by ticket ONLY! Purchase tickets: 
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/bhhs-ptsa-book-salon-a-gentleman-in-moscow-tickets-37417079492 
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College Monday Workshop Series -All sessions are in Room 290 during lunch. 
November 6, 2017 - Application Q&A with College Counselor 
November 13, 2017 - USC Application Overview 
College Visits: We encourage you to attend college visits at BHHS, but 1) you must sign up on Naviance, and 2) you MUST have your teacher's 
PRIOR permission. Pick up a gold college conference form from the College Center or any of the houses, get your teacher's approval, and bring the 
college conference form with you to the college meeting. Your attendance will be verified. Please sign up in Naviance. This opportunity is for all 
grades. 
 

College Representative Location Date Time 

Hamilton College - NY Brenna Murphy Room 290 11/1/2017 8:00 AM 

University of California, Santa Cruz Mariah Deguzman Room 290 11/1/2017 9:00 AM 

Hofstra University Jane LaRocco Room 290 11/1/2017 10:10 AM 

Occidental College Charlie Leizear Room 290 11/2/2017 8:50 AM 

Southern California Institute of Architecture Jamie Black Room 290 11/2/2017 9:45 AM 

DePauw University Lynn Maloney Room 290 11/3/2017 10:10 AM 

California Aeronautical University Max Ovsovich Room 290 11/3/2017 11:15 AM 

University of New Hampshire at Durham Joshua Kellogg Room 290 11/3/2017 12:15 PM 

Marymount California University Meshach Puerto Room 290 11/6/2017 10:00 AM 

Sacred Heart University Sarah Kolosky Room 290 11/7/2017 8:00 AM 

The Ohio State University Joseph Davidson Room 290 11/7/2017 2:00 PM 

University of Tampa Catherine Malcolm Room 290 11/8/2017 12:15 PM 

University of California, Los Angeles Scott Wilson Room 290 11/9/2017 9:00 AM 

 
Coffee with the Counselors- Once a month, BHHS counselors will host high school parents for Coffee with the Counselors, a special Q&A 
program designed to provide a casual environment where we can discuss college admissions related topics. Parents of all grades are welcome. 
Please join us for coffee, pastries, and dialogue-(guest speakers will be joining us to lead the discussion at some meetings) and don’t forget to bring 
your questions! Please email Ms. Rowley at crowley@bhusd.org if you have any questions regarding this program. And thank you to our 
wonderful PTSA for sponsoring the hospitality. 
8:00 a.m. – 9:00 a.m. in College Center (Room 290) 
 Thursday, November 16, 2017 (NEW DATE) 
 Thursday, December 7, 2017 
 Wednesday, January 17, 2018 *Guest Speaker PSAT Q&A 
 Wednesday, February 7, 2018 
 Thursday, March 8, 2018 
 Wednesday April 11, 2018 
 Wednesday, May 16, 2018 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The Beverly Hills Unified School District publishes employment ads for the community as a public service but does not vette nor endorse 
the employers or the nature of the work listed herein, nor is the District responsible or liable for any action or matter that results from 
any contact with or employment by any employer advertised herein.” 
 
PEER MENTORS/TUTORS WANTED WORKING WITH ELEMENTARY SCHOOL CHILDREN HAVING SOCIAL AND/OR ACADEMIC 
DIFFICULTIES! The Beverly Hills Academic Tutoring Program is seeking volunteers to work with elementary school children having social and/or 
academic difficulties. You will receive community service hours! For more info contact Adrienne Weise at adriennetutor@gmail.com or call 
310-285-6810. 
 
Medical Office Internship (NEW 9/12):  A local dermatology office is offering one intern position to a responsible student who is interested in 
being immersed in the day to day workings in the field of healthcare.  The intern would learn office tasks and shadow a physician during 
procedures. Hours are flexible but would be 1-3 days (some combination of Tuesday, Thursday, Friday), up to 10 hours per week. Interested 
candidates should email Cindy Dubin at cdubin@bhusd.org noting "Dermatology  Internship" in the subject line and attaching a resume. 
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Pacific Pier Part-Time Jobs (NEW 10/10): Pacific Pier has many job openings for dynamic students (16 or older) in many different types of 
positions. Energetic and outgoing students (e.g, theater students!) could consider applying for a Game Attendant position or Ride Attendant or 
Merchandise Attendant position! Hospitality students could apply for the Food and Beverage positions (they need people right away for that 
department) or Ticketing Attendants!  Engineering type students could apply to be a Ride Attendant!    Retail minded students can consider the 
Merchandise Attendant or Ticketing Attendant positions! To apply, there are 2 mandatory first steps: 1) Go to www.pacpark.com/jobs to apply 
online AND 2) email Cindy Dubin at cdubin@bhusd.org noting “BHHS Pac Park Application Submitted” so Ms. Dubin has your name. After doing 
those two steps, applicants will be contacted by Pacific Pier if they are selected for an interview; and, since there are logistics issues for students 
working at Pacific Park (hours, transportation, etc.), we will be having a mandatory student/parent information session for students selected for 
an interview so the Pacific Park Human Resources Recruiter can come explain everything to make sure the expectations are clear to everyone. 
They are looking to hire now for many of the above positions, and soon for all of them in anticipation of the holiday season and winter break. For 
any other information contact Cindy Dubin at cdubin@bhusd.org . 
 
Travel Entity – Tech, Paid Project (NEW 10/5): A local executive has an online travel startup and is looking to hire a tech savvy student to help 
ensure that the business content/information is backed up electronically. Computer savvy students should send an email noting “BHHS Applicant” 
in the subject line, along with a resume to, entreeconcierge@aol.com. The position will pay $100 for two two-hour sessions.  Students will 
required to provide parental consent to meet with the executive at a local public work space. Contact Cindy Dubin at cdubin@bhusd.org with 
general questions.  
 
Packaging Paid Job (NEW 10/10): Local packaging company looking for students to prepare skincare products for shipping/delivery. Office 
located at Wilshire and La Brea so students will need transportation.  Minimum wage.  Interested students should email the owner (attach a 
resume and note "BHHS Job Applicant" in the subject line) to elliot@skindirect.com.  The company will contact candidates it is interested in for 
an interview. Contact Cindy Dubin at cdubin@bhusd.org with questions.  Grades 10-12 if responsible.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Attention parents and teachers! The BHHS Mock Trial Team is expanding and needs a second coach. If you are considering this position or 
would like more details, please contact club sponsor Mr. Van Rossum or club President Liza Freiberg at bhhsmtt@gmail.com 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The Beverly Hills Unified School District publishes employment ads for the community as a public service but does not vette nor endorse 
the employers or the nature of the work listed herein, nor is the District responsible or liable for any action or matter that results from 
any contact with or employment by any employer advertised herein.” 
 
Internship at Career Center for Seniors (NEW 8/31): A neighboring West Hollywood Career Center would be interested in two BHHS interns! 
The position would involve basic administrative tasks, involving updating event calendars, monitoring sign in sheets, copying application forms, 
assisting with workshop setup which entails copying materials, setting up the projector and laptop for PowerPoint presentations, assisting visitors 
with using the computers and printing materials. Hours and days are flexible, and the office is open to 6:30p.m. If you would like to apply, 
please email Cindy Dubin at cdubin@bhusd.org noting “Career Center Internship” in the subject line, and attaching your resume. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Complimentary custom mouthguards are available for all BHHS athletes. Please contact Dr. Douglas Galen to schedule your appointment (310) 
855-1000 
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